
Dear new member: 

Roger Edgerly, our President, and I would like to welcome you to the Eagle Crest Men’s 
Golf Club ( ECMGC ) for 2024. Our club was set up to appeal to and encourage golfers 
of all playing abilities and ages. We enjoy each other’s company as well as our 
competition among the group. 

We will make every effort to pair you with one of the board members on your first day of 
Men’s Club play.  He will discuss with you the club’s rules and answer any questions you 
might have. 

Please check out our ECMGC website at  www.ecmensgolfclub.com. In it you can find: 

1. Introduction to our golf club (“About Us”)
2. Member Roster with tee preferences on all three courses
3. Club Administration volunteers including:

a. Board of Director and Committee Chairs and responsibilities
b. Committee members names and contact info

4. Our By-Laws, club budget and rules of play
5. Club play schedule with tournaments and games
6. A listing of our games under Competitions
7. Past results or current status of our four major golf tournaments (e.g. Club

Championship)
8. Prior published Newsletters (typically once per quarter) and current news and

events.

Be sure and check your emails often since you will now be receiving invitations to play on a 
regular basis.  You can use these to both sign up to play and also cancel if your plans change.  
You can also contact  Eric Ericson (email-  eric.erickson10@gmail.com; phone- 510-386-
0407) concerning play. 

Even if you can’t make the Wednesday event, please feel encouraged to stop by the 
Greenside Cafe and have a snack and a drink that afternoon to get to know your fellow 
golfers. 

We look forward to seeing you on the golf course. 

Hit them long and straight!! 

Reed Sloss 
Membership Chair 
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